
Prime Time Retreat                 June 9-11, 2023 

 

Pastor, please print and distribute to 50+ Prime Timers. 
 
Good Day Prime Timers: 
 
This June 9-11, 2023 is our annual Prime Time Ministries Retreat. This year our theme is called...”SEASONS”.  
Ecclesiastes 3:1 says, “For everything there is a season, and a time for every matter under heaven.”  Our guest 
speaker will be Pastor Bill Sampson, Pastoral Care & Visitation Pastor from the Pentecostal Church in Springdale 
with worship leaders, Pastors Greg & Crystal Patey, Riverside Pentecostal Church, Glenwood.  With the Holy Spirit’s 
guidance, they will lay the groundwork for the teaching and worship about hope and endurance in the “seasons” 
of life we regularly find ourselves in. We’re excited for the other excellent workshops on Saturday: (1) Grief - Pastor 
Shawn Bowers (2) Grandparenting - Panel Discussion with Wanece Green and (3) Global Missions for Prime Timers 
– Global Workers Guy & Jane Penney.  
 
On the Saturday night of our Retreat, we will be taking our annual Special Missions Offering for the ten (10) children 
through Agape’s Children Sponsorship Program in Thailand that we have taken on with love from the Prime Timers 
here in Newfoundland and Labrador. Let’s be generous this year to “our boys and girls” in Thailand in providing 
for their daily needs. 
 
For the first time we will be having the first ever “Prime Time Choir,” open to any of you former and new choir 
members. You may want to bring a white / light top or shirt and dark pants / trousers or skirt, (just in case) J as you 
sing your special music on Sunday Morning. 
 
We will also be hosting our Friendship Café after the services for continued fellowship as we get to meet new 
people all the time and check in with old friends too. J Our fun activity for Saturday night is “The Seasons Fashion 
Show - Newfoundland and Labrador Style”, presented by local Prime Time groups. 
 
The Prime Time Retreat weekend is planned to engage all interested 50 + adults in our churches and communities. 
On that note, we have sent to your church office INVITE cards to print off for you so that you can pass it on 
to a friend as a special invitation to this Retreat.  Why not invite them this year to experience a Christian Retreat 
weekend with you?  Life is too short to miss these outreach opportunities all around us. Let’s be bolder and better.  
 
If you are planning to come, then please register early and encourage your friends, neighbours, family, and church 
family to do the same. We are expecting a great number this year! Please ensure you read the registration form 
carefully, noting new questions about dietary restrictions and mobility limitations for stairs.  The latter will 
determine our Saturday night venue. Thank you for your assistance on these matters. Bless you today in whatever 
season you are facing, knowing that the Lord is there to see you through. I am so looking forward to seeing you, 
as are all the other members of our Team. We pray for you in every meeting and look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
On behalf of your Provincial Prime Time Team, 
 

Pastor Catherine (Snow) 
Pastor Catherine Snow, BSW, RSW 
Director –Prime Time Ministries- PAONL 
 
 
 
 
 

 


